
By Mark Holloway

The M109 is in a fantastic new museum in 
Wyoming. You have got to go! It's free for vets. I 
was not in 5/16 but when I saw the bumper number 
on that gun I decided to research it and found your 
website. You have got to go to this museum. It's 
probably the best one in the world. I'm going for the 
first time next week. The owner has over 400 
restored, operational tracked and wheeled vehicles! 
Below I'm sending three links. A news video, the 
museum web site and the museum FaceBook page. 
Road Trip! 

Museum Video from Local News Channel National 
Museum of Military Vehicles Website NMMV 
FaceBook Page 


